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Office of Outdoor Advertising .

Ten Park Plaza, Suite 6 I 60, Room 6 I 4l
Boston, MA 021 I6

)une 8.2017

Maureen E. Feeney, Clty Clerk
City of Boston
I City Hall Square Room 501
Boston, MA 0220 l-2014

Re: Notice of removal of applications for proposed billboarcl(s) ftom today's MassDOT
Omce of Outdoor Advertising June 8,20l7 publlc hearing agenda

Dear Ms. Feeney:

Please be advised that applications #: ZO1TO1O & 2Ol70l I by Eoston Outc,oor Ventures,
LLC for two (21 permiB for the construction of a twosided static billboard at 64 Lincoln
Street in Boston have been withdrawn and subsequently removed from today's June 8,
20 l7 Office of Outdoor Advertising public hearing agenda.

Thank you for attention to this matter.

Sincerely,

ct,w-<)

n R. Romano. Director
MassDoT - Omce of Outdoor Advertising
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